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In the New Year that we are just beginning we expect to complete 

some things that we have been working on. 

  

The construction for Kenmore Place is scheduled to start in the 

Spring.  When that is completed then there will be additional people 

on the Boulevard with additional needs for services that will open 

new opportunities for businesses in our Village. 

  

We will again work on plans to deal with vacant buildings on the 

Boulevard.  There was not much interest in this project last year so 

this year we will try a different approach.  You would think that    

anyone with a vacant building would want it occupied or sold.  The 

completion of Kenmore Place should create incentives for develop-

ment which will help with this project. 

  

Last but not least is the clock tower which we expect to complete 

this year. 

  

Remember there is no luncheon meeting in January since that is on 

New Years Day.  Happy New Year! 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

W E L C O M E  T O  
O U R  N E W  KB OT 

M E M B E R S :  

Antique Auto Battery Company 

Dolores A. Lane 

602 West Rayen Avenue 

Youngstown, Ohio  44502-1126 

330-480-0755 

Fax 330-480-0757 

info@antiqueautobattery.com 

 

Orthoworld Inc. 

April Bright 

8401 Chagrin Road, Suite 18 

Chagrin Falls, Ohio  44023-4702 

440-543-2101 

Fax 440-543-2122 

april@orthoworld.com 

2014 Dues Statements 

 

Please note, when you receive this 

year’s dues renewal notice, that we 

are now asking you if you have a 

special benefit you wish to offer your 

fellow KBOT members.  This benefit 

will be listed on the KBOT web site at 

www.kenmoreboardoftrade.org. 

 

Also, your 2014 tag for your plaque 

and your new ABOTC window decal 

will be mailed together to you when 

you renew your dues. 



Meetings & Events 

 

KBOT Luncheon 

No Luncheon 

for January 
 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

No Meeting 

for January 
 

ABOTC Business Meeting 

Thursday January 2nd 

8:00 am to 9:00 am 

Akron Family Restaurant 

250 West Market Street 

Akron, Ohio  44303 
 

Akron Boards 

 of Trade Council 

Lunch & Learn Seminar 

All-Boards Meeting 

Wednesday February 12th 

11:30 am to 1:00 pm 

Guest Speaker 

Tim Dimoff 
 

Catering by DiFeo 

2196 East Market Street 

Akron, Ohio  44312 

Cost is $20.00 

More information to 

follow in the February 

KBOT Newsletter 

There will be no KBOT Board of Trade General Meeting this month! 
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K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

The 2014 Kenmore Board of Trade Officers & Directors are Sworn 

in at the KBOT Christmas Banquet on Thursday December 12th 

2013 Kenmore Holiday Celebration 

Councilman Mike Freeman & KBOT 

Treasurer John Buntin Jr draw prizes 

at the evening Tree Lighting Ceremony 

One of two trolleys available for transport to 

almost 30 different participating businesses 

The Holiday Dwelf creates balloon animals for 

children at the Kenmore Community Center 

Rudolf (one of four costumed characters) 

passed out candy & toys during the day 


